Resolutions by Campus Master Plan Committee

Passed by Committee on November 20, 2000

. The University should preserve a continuous corridor of green space that runs from 5™ Avenue (between
the new Medical Center complex and the new intramural tennis courts) to the corner of Bryce Lawn Drive
and University Blvd. The undeveloped, semi-natural status of the green space is unique on this campus
and should be preserved as a high priority. Future development of this area, except as needed to preserve
its semi-natural character, should be prohibited.

. The University should undertake limited improvement ofthe green corridor, mstalling unpaved walking
paths, but otherwise the corridor should be reserved as a minimally mantained green space.

. The University or the City of Tuscaloosa should install paved and lighted sidewalks along the perimeter of
the east campus green space.

. The University recognizes that the prohibition against further development within the green corridor means
that Athletic Department facilities tentatively proposed for this area must be located elsewhere.

. In planning the Capstone Medical Center, the University should accommodate the contmuity of the green
corridor by minimizing the depth of the facility away from University Blvd, perhaps by increasing its
frontage along University Blvd.

. In planning the new Recreation Center parking lot and intramural tennis courts, the University should
accommodate the continuity of the green corridor by siting these facilities as far north as practical.



